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Ramadan 
▪ Ramadan is the ninth month of the Islamic Lunar Calendar. It is a month where Muslims around the world 

mark the holy month with extra prayer, fasting, charity, Qur’an, community and reflection. It is a month of 
generosity, spirituality, good deeds, sacrifice and joy. 

 
Spirit Week 

▪ Spirit Week this week! Great job to everyone representing their grade today! What colour do you see the 
most of in the halls? Grade 9’s wear blue, Grade 10’s wear green, Grade 11’s wear purple and Grade 12’s 
wear red. Don’t forget to find a twin for tomorrow and get ready for the long weekend by wearing your pj’s 
on Thursday! 

 
Girls Soccer Tryouts! (Dates remaining are as follows): 

▪ Junior’s  Tuesday, March 26th 

▪ Senior’s  Thursday, March 28th 
 

Senior Visual Arts Students 
▪ Our Annual OCAD/AGO trip will take place on Thursday, May 2nd. Permission forms are available from Ms. 

Baxter or Ms. Bingham. There are only 44 spots available so get your proof of payment and permission form 
into the office asap. 
 

Leadership Camp Committee 
▪ We are still accepting Leadership Camp Applications. Camp is over half full so get your forms and money in 

to get your spot. This is an opportunity you do not want to miss! 
 
 

PORT PERRY HIGH SCHOOL 

ANNOUNCEMENTS 



 
 
Music Department 

▪ A reminder to all Concert band and senior wind ensemble members that we have our regular rehearsals 
after school and this evening as we continue to prepare for the festival which is coming up in two weeks! 
We need all members there! Please be in your seats on time, ready to make some fantastic sounds! 

▪ Speaking of fantastic sounds…..congratulations to our three vocal groups, the PPHS Concert Choir, Insieme 
and Tangent who attended the Ontario Vocal Festival Yesterday. You performed brilliantly and represented 
our school in such a professional manner and have earned invitations to the Nationals this year at Musicfest 
Canada in Toronto! Well done everyone! We will have our regular rehearsal this week Wednesday after 
school to keep the momentum in moving forward… see you all there! 
 

Spring Food Drive 
▪ Attention PPHS! The food drive continues this week. Drop off your food items to the bin in the main hallway 

and don’t forget to check the incentives meter to see how close we are to seeing Mr. A. Bailey and Mme. 
Bengel wear onsies or watching Ms. Nicholishen do 80’s aerobics. All donations will be going to Operation 
Scugog so don’t forget to bring in some food to support our community! 

 
Youth Alpha 

▪ With Easter coming soon, have you ever wondered what Easter is all about?, or do you have questions 
about the basics of Christianity? If you have any questions, Youth Alpha has answers. Starting TODAY in 
room #146. Come with your questions to the student-run Youth Alpha. Pizza will be served! 

 
After School Literacy 

▪ Just a reminder that those students that signed up for the After School Literacy program should meet in 
Room 134 @ 2:10 p.m. Please bring your chromebook. 

 
Friendly Reminder 

▪ Students should only be parking with a permit pass. Students should not be parking in staff parking. 

 

Fundraiser 
▪ Do you want to win a “Treat Yourself basket with a fancy necklace and hair salon gift certificate or how 

about “mama’s care package”. If you are interested in any of these baskets, please come and purchase a 
raffle ticket during lunch in the main hallway. 


